
 

Addendum by the Conservative Group  

 

Transport and Environment Committee 

6 December 2018 

Item 7.1 – Transport Asset Management Plan (TAMP) 
 

Committee 

Adds: 

 

1.2  Notes public concern is increasing about the condition of our road network and that 
inadequate maintenance only stores up even greater problems for the future; 

 

1.3  Expresses concern that over a number of years a large percentage of investment in 

roads has not been delivered due to a combination of lack of internal resources and 

conflicts with other priorities and that the Council is projected to fail to carry out almost 

two thirds of funded repairs this financial year - jeopardising the administration’s 

commitment to invest £100m in the roads and pavements over the next five years.  

1.4  Agrees to a dedicated report within one cycle detailing actions being taken and to be 

taken to address the gap between available funding and volume of works carried out. 

 

 

 

Moved by:  Councillor Nick Cook 

 

Seconded by:  


